HFC Committee

From: Bruce Hansen <bahansen@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 8:31 AM

To: HFC Committee

Subject: Strongly Oppose Bill 6.04.041

My communication is to voice my strong opposition to bill 6.04.041.

I’'m appalled that our county would consider intentionally starving animals to their death. The act of doing this is animal
cruelty.

Please stop this proposal.
Open dialog with Maui Humane Society and allow them to provide solutions.

Bruce and Sue Hansen
Pukalani



